No.EDN-HE(21)A(3)06/2020-V-Vol-III
Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Dated Shimla-1  the December, 2022

To .
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh.

Squect:- Regarding prevention of COVID-19 in Schools.

., Keeping in view of the surge of Covid-19 cases these days in the country
as well as in the State of Himachal Pradesh, it is imperative to take all necessary precautions
and measures to stop the transmission of spread of infection in the school children / staff,

In this regard, you are therefore, directed to issue necessary direction to

i

all the Heads of Ediicational Institutions working under your control to take necessary

precautions / measures for the safety of students and staff from Corona Virus in the schools, -

under intimation to this Directorate at the earliest, h

Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endst. Even Dated: Shimla-1" the December, 2022

Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
1, he Principal Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2.
Z.A.he Technical Officer, IT Cell of this Directorate with the direction to upload this letter

on the Departmental website,
3. Guard file,

Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-]
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